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Evans, Rebecca

From: NI Enquiries
Sent: 08 February 2024 10:06
To: A66Dualling; Bartkowiak, Bart; NI Enquiries
Subject: FW: HPE CM: TR010062 – A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

FYI 
  
  

From: Shirley Rance @hse.gov.uk> On Behalf Of NSIP Applications 
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 11:43 AM 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: NSIP Applications <NSIP.Applications@hse.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: HPE CM: TR010062 – A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project 
 

Dear A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project Team 
 
Thank you for your email dated 2 February 2024, inviting comments from interested parties to comment on 
responses received for the 31 January 24 deadline. 
 
HSE Advice is as follows: 
 
No further material changes to the A66 road scheme have been directly identified in this correspondence, or upon 
reading the linked documents; so therefore, on this basis HSE has no further comments to make. 
 
Sent on behalf of NSIP Team  
 
 
 

From: NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 1:51 PM 
To: NSIP Applications <nsip.applications@hse.gov.uk> 
Subject: HPE CM: TR010062 – A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project 
 
PLANNIN G AC T 2008 AND  THE INFR ASTRUCTUR E PLANNIN G ( EXAMIN ATION  PR OCEDUR E) RU LES 2010 APPLICAT ION  BY N ATION AL HIGHWAYS (“THE APPLICANT”) F OR AN ORDER  GR ANTIN G DEVELOPM ENT C ONSENT F OR TH E PROPOSED  A66 NORTH ERN TRAN S-PENNINE PR OJECT. C ONSU LT ATION SEEKIN G C OMM…  

 

  

   

 

PLANNING ACT 2008 AND THE 
INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING 
(EXAMINATION PROCEDURE) RULES 2010 

 

 You don't often get email from nsip.applications@hse.gov.uk. Learn why this is important  
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APPLICATION BY NATIONAL HIGHWAYS 
(“THE APPLICANT”) FOR AN ORDER 
GRANTING DEVELOPMENT CONSENT FOR 
THE PROPOSED A66 NORTHERN TRANS-
PENNINE PROJECT. 

CONSULTATION SEEKING COMMENTS FROM 
ALL INTERESTED PARTIES 

Interested Party Reference number: A66D-
SP001 

(You must quote your Interested Party Reference number in all 
correspondence with the Planning Inspectorate). 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Please find below a link to a letter from the Secerary of State for 
Transport that has been published on the National Infrastructure 
Planning website for the above project. 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR010062-
002427 

This letter invites comments from all Interested Parties in relation to 
submissions received for the 31 January 2024 deadline. The deadline 
for receipt of comments is 14 February 2024. 

If you are not able to access this information electronically or have any 
other queries, please contact us on 0303 444 5000 and a member of 
the Planning Inspectorate’s case team will be able to provide you with 
the relevant details. 

Yours faithfully 

A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project Case Team 
National Infrastructure Planning 
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Helpline: 0303 444 5000 
Email: A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National 
Infrastructure Planning) 
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate 
(The Planning Inspectorate) 
X (formally known as Twitter): @PINSgov 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the 
Planning Inspectorate. 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/help/privacy-and-
cookie/ 

 

   

 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, 
you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if 
you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and 
auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has 
taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage 
caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the 
Inspectorate. 

DPC:76616c646f72 

 




